

MGC eShooter - Feb. 2021

Notes from the President: Jim W



March 21, 2021 update

MGC eShooter

Captains Meeting

Hopefully this is a sign of Spring!!! The MGC Summer League Captains Meeting is this **Wednesday, March 24th**, at 6:00 PM at the Clubhouse. This meeting is for anyone who has an interest in participating in the

summer leagues. If you aren't on a team or want to form a team you'll want to attend if you can. Mark will go over the rules and answer any questions you have. One change this year is that the Summer Leagues will run 24 weeks starting the 2nd week of April. Hope to see you there.

Summer Hours

Summer hours will begin Thursday, April 1st. We will then be open 6 days a week. Check the website for operating times.

www.MplsGunClub.com

Component Order

We are still waiting for shells and components to be released/shipped from our suppliers. As most of you know, there is a country wide shortage of ammunition....everybody is hurting. We're hearing that there are some supplies/shells showing up at some of the big box stores so hopefully things are beginning to loosen up. We will post on the homepage and send out a email blast when we do get some inventory in. We have a very limited supply and are only giving it out to customers that are going to shoot it at MGC on that day. From what I'm being told this is happening all over the country. We want you to be able to shoot and enjoy yourself so we will let you know ASAP.

A reminder to our members and guests.

As we get going into our busiest time of year and with a lot of new people using our facility we ask everyone to adhere to the shot/shell size limits; target loads only, no shot larger than 7 ½. And please watch your speed on Judicial Road. We have had come concerns raised by the

neighbors about shells sounding louder than normal and some fast cars going down the road. Please help us by letting us know if you hear or see any behavior that would warrant a complaint. Thank you for your help on this.

Easter Ham **Jackpot Shoot** will be held on **April 3rd**. Shoot a 25 straight in either Singles or Handicap and you'll win a delicious bone-in ham to share with the family.

MGC will be **CLOSED** on **Easter Sunday** April 4th.

Thanks to everyone for supporting MGC and we look forward to seeing you on the shooting fields.





Bernice "B" Overby Realtor, GRI Certified New Home Specialist

Cell/Text: 952-240-6667

Email: bernice.overby@results.net

For Service Beyond Your Expectations Buying or Selling a Home Call Bernice!

My goal is to remove the stress, anxiety, and fear associated with buying or selling a home through understanding, knowledge, and experience.

Major Sponsor of all Shooting Sports

The "Realtor" who is always on "TARGET" for ALL your Real Estate needs!



田白



Welcome to The Print Shop!

The Print Shop has been Minnesota's business printer since 1972. We are a family owned and operated company, not a franchise or a chain. The Print Shop's mission is to provide the friendliest service and the lowest prices each and every day for all of your printed materials.

Our services include graphic design, one and two color printing, four color process printing, digital printing, promotional items, blueprint copying/printing, vinyl signage, high speed copies and complete post-press finishing. We utilize the latest technologies and materials to make sure your job is produced efficiently without sacrificing quality. We strive to maintain long term relationships with all of our customers.

Contact one of our friendly associates today for a price quote on your next project.



952-888-6602



136 W 98th St Bloomington, MN 55420

Valley Buick/GMC 145th & Cedar Ave. S, Apple Valley



